
Friday, 20th August 2021

Dear Parents/Carer

As you may be aware, it is recommended that children participate in at least 1 hour
of activity every day to promote both physical and mental wellbeing.

Pupils have enjoyed being creative and active in clubs offered and have formed
good relations with the coaches running the clubs. We’d like to thank you for your
continued support by signing your child/ children up to these clubs. 

We hope to engage pupils in doing more physical activity in September 2021. Super
Star Sports have been running clubs at the school since March 2021. We have had a
lot of positive feedback in the Summer term and have worked closely with the
company to further tailor provisions to our school community. Consequently, we have
decided to offer clubs for both KS1 and KS2 classes on most days to cater for
parents that had difficulty collecting other siblings on club days. We have also
booked more of the most popular clubs as per results of pupil surveys. 

There is a limited availability for all the clubs advertised and pupils will be allocated
spaces on a first come first serve basis. To avoid disappointment please sign up
today using the link on the Super Star Sports poster and/or their website. 

Please note that after school clubs will commence on Monday 6th September 2021.

For any further queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours faithfully

Mrs D Khosa
PE Lead


